DTI:Planning Review

From: Andrea Travaglia

Sent: Monday, 12 December 2022 4:55 PM

To: DTI:Planning Review

Subject: Abandoned Petrol Stations South Australia

I am reaching out in the hopes that we, the general public, can help influence government decisions to (re)develop
and beautify the derelict spaces in our communities, such as the abandoned petrol stations that currently litter SA
(read more about it here). This suggestion is in keeping with SA's plans for a more sustainable and prosperous
future.

If our local councils have the details of the property owners of these dilapidated eyesores in our communities (which
they do), and if the SA Government aims to be a national leader in electric vehicle uptake and smart charging

by 2025 (which they say they are), pressure from these institutions should be placed on the individual, company or
corporation to develop their permanently closed, vacant, or unused service stations for the zero-emission transition,
and for community wellbeing.

Kind regards
Andrea Travaglia





